
Site Report – Igiugig School – November, 2022
To: Superintendent Kasie Luke
and LPSD School Board Members

From: Kristin Henke, Head Teacher

Outstanding Activities and Events
Volleyball: Our team had fun in Kokhanok and played well in Port Alsworth.

Spirit Week: Student Government chose fun dress-up days during the week of the district volleyball
tournament. We had pj day, crazy hair day, 80s day, school colors day, and backwards day when we didn't
just wear our clothing backwards but also had a day scheduled backwards. Such fun!

IGIUGIG - NOVEMBER, 2022 1



Scenes from Pajama Day, Crazy Hair Day. and Backwards Day.

Turkey Shoot is an annual tradition in Igiugig. Students, parents and community members showed
themselves to be crack shots at shooting down a turkey, a ham, Spam, yams, and pumpkin pie filling.
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A Community Potluck was held for Carly before she left Igiugig. It was well-attended and offered a variety of
traditional and vegetarian food. We sent Carly off on her teaching adventure with many good wishes.

Kristin, Alexanna, and Carly pose for a farewell photograph.

Personnel
Ms Carly completed her student teaching in the upper elementary classroom by taking over the class full
time while Ms Kristin moved into the Middle/High School teaching position until Christmas Break. Tate
Goodin is teaching for three weeks in the upper elementary classroom. We welcome Tim Hammell in
January as a new teacher for our Middle/High School students.

Standards Based System/Curriculum Progress
Students are making good progress in all areas.

Technology Progress
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A new projector is being installed in one classroom and a new white/board screen in another. A new reliable
printer is now in use. Thanks to Principal Rob for his visit here and all the projects he completed.

Facility Update
Primary classroom is now full-sized with the new village library in its own building nearby.
We finally have wonderful new lunch tables that seat all of our 23 students. Hooray!

LSAC Activity
A busy meeting was held on Nov. 30th with many future plans. LSAC Members helped with the Turkey Shoot
and the potluck. The village council agreed to purchase a new scoreboard for Igiugig School. We are so
grateful!

Volunteer Report
Christina Salmon organizing Student Government.  Alexanna Salmon helped out as a guest teacher. Chris
Bybee made sure our Turkey Shoot was ready, and Andyn Gunlik stepped in for open gym time.

Professional Development
Ms. Gabbie continued her Master's Program and Ms. Kristin took an ASDN course.

Pupil Attendance

Student and Staff Safety

Subsistence Calendar

Other
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